. | Maine Wood urner

<u>Last meeting November</u> 18, 1998

Our last meeting featured our very own member Alan Bradstreet. Alan started his demonstration with a show and tell of his unique boxes that incorporated frogs, ants and fish just to mention a few designs. He continued with a discussion and demo regarding his wide variety of bookmarks. He also shared his techniques on finishing. sanding, cutting, some interesting slides and some of his business philosophies. Thanks, Alan for a great demo!

Bring Back Raffle

The bring back raffle was won by Larry Lambert so Larry your on the hook for next meeting Dec. 16th.

Classifleds

Free classifieds for those no longer needed items! contact Bob Baker @724-3323.

Show & Tell

The show and tell portion of the meeting in Nov. had many fine pieces on display that various members brought in. This portion of the meeting has been expanding as our

club grows in experience. So bring in some of your turnings to our next meeting schedule for Dec. 16th . and share your techniques with other members.

Sharon NH.
Exhibition Jeff Clapp continues to contact interested members and coordinate this exhibition for our club. The exhibition is schedule to begin in Jan. 99, Jeff will be given a status report at our next meeting.

Library News

Mike has asked for every one to returned all books and tapes to every meeting to insure a fair chance for everyone to view the latest. Videotape monthly rental fee is \$3.00 per tape - books are free. The videotape fee allows us to purchase new materials to add to the library. Mike is also working on a inventory of what we have in our library. This will be sent to each member next month.

Vacuum Chucks
Enclosed this month is an article that was in the latest American
Woodiumer written by member Ken Keoughan and featuring member and past president Dave Lancasier. This is a great

article and for those who have not seen Dave's vacuum chuck work your truly missing something special!.

Next Meeting Dec.

16th, @ Erskine Academy

This will be our Christmas meeting and will feature a WOOD AUCTION SHOW& TELL , BRING BACK RAFFLE and our usual YANKEE or CLITNESE gift swap. How this works is everyone brings a gift it must be wrapped, (a gift in a paper bag is considered wrapped) numbers are drawn, then the fun begins! You may or may not go home with the gift you opened.

Also it would be nice if members would bring in snacks such as; cakes, cookies, fruit, brownies, drinks will be furnished.

At right are eight of over one hundred different bookmark designs of Alan Bradstreet.

